
Fairview Town Council Meeting 
“Special Meeting” 
February 8, 2011 

 
 

NOTE:  Meeting held at the Fire Department 
 
Mayor Long opened the meeting. 
 
The following members were present:  Mayor Elizabeth Long, Bradley Purser, Bill Thomas and B.B. Haigler.  
Jerry Clontz was not present. 
 
Ed Humphries, Land Use Administrator/Clerk was also present. 
 
Presentation 
 
The Council had requested that Paul Friday(RST Training Specialist Inc) attend the meeting to explain his 
services in assisting Fairview conduct a citizen survey. 
 
Mr. Friday explained how he would recommend the survey being conducted.  He explained how issues and 
questions would be generated. 
 
Bill Thomas stated that he had three things he wanted to accomplish:  ask about park land; garbage collection; 
and he wanted the survey conducted quickly. 
 
The Council stated that the survey should include a question regarding:  purchase of land; town hall (building or 
purchasing one); fire department (building new structure and equipment); trash collection; economic 
development (would citizens like to have a food store, for example, in Fairview). 
 
The Council also stated that the survey was not to be long. 
 
Bill Thomas made a motion to hire Paul Friday to assist Fairview in conducting a citizen survey for a fee not to 
exceed $3597.00. 
 
B.B. Haigler seconded the motion.  Councilmen Haigler, Thomas and Purser voted yes. 
 
Bradley Purser made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  B.B. Haigler seconded the motion.  Councilmen Haigler, 
Purser and Thomas voted yes. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
________________________________  ______________________________ 
Ed Humphries      Elizabeth Long 
Town Clerk      Mayor 
 
 
 
Approved this 14 day of March, 2011 


